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HB0129

FISCAL NOTE

No significant fiscal or personnel impact.

The Board of Cosmetology (Board) indicates this bill may result in the Board 
offering computer-based testing, resulting in an expenditure increase for 
examinations and a corresponding expenditure decrease in the form of travel expenses 
as Board members would no longer have to travel to conduct examinations. 
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